
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &
WELCOME to JULY!!! 

We are officially in SUMMER!!!
July’s theme Is: 

Summer Fun

During the month Of July, we will be discussing the 

following:

1. Fireworks

2. Beach

3. Water Safety

4. Sun

5. Outdoor Science

6. Picnic

Here are some Special Dates to remember:

4th American Independence Day! NO 

SCHOOL!

21st & 22nd Teacher in service Days. 

Center Closed!
Monthly Observance and Celebration

• National Blueberry Month

• National Hot Dog Month

• National Ice Cream month

• National Picnic Month

• National Recreation Month

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



TODDLER TOWN NOW CLOSES AT 6PM. 
Any time after 6PM, families get charged $15 
every 10 minutes.

Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping off 
your child. Teachers are ready to scan and re-
take temperature. 

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 
SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 
GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 
through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 
and so much more. AsK us about ProCare 

Engagement!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 















Summertime Safety Tips for Parents
Doug Petho | June 21, 2022

For parents, there are two ways to look at the summertime. You can look forward to 

the many memories that you are going to create with your children, or you can look 

at the time with a sense of worry. While there are many fun activities for you and 

your children to do, there are also many opportunities for your children to become 

injured in an accident.

Fortunately, there are some actions that you can take to protect your children this 

summer. Here are some of the personal injury accidents that children commonly 

experience during the summer, and how you can help prevent them from happening.

Pool and water safety
The Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) reports that child drownings are 

still the leading cause of unintentional deaths for children between the ages of one 

and four. Even though the CPSC report noted the pandemic allowed parents to spend 

more time with their children, it also contributed to a lack of swimming lessons. 

Because children were unable to learn how to swim and practice water safety skills, 

this limited experience can increase the chances of a drowning accident.

https://priceattorneys.com/blog/author/dpethopriceattorneys-com/
https://priceattorneys.com/personal-injury/
https://www.cpsc.gov/Newsroom/News-Releases/2021/CPSC-Report-Shows-Child-Drownings-Remain-High-Most-Fatalities-to-Children-Under-Five
https://www.cpsc.gov/s3fs-public/Pool_or_Spa_Submersion_Estimated_Nonfatal_Drowning_Injuries_and_Reported_Drownings_May_2021.pdf


What can I do to protect my child from a pool accident?

Some of the actions that you can take to protect your child from a pool or drowning 

accident include:

•Never leaving your child unattended around a pool. Children should always be 

supervised near a pool, whether they are planning to swim or not. It is very easy for 

a toddler to slip and fall into a pool.

•Installing additional barriers around the pool. If you own a pool at your home, 

you can install pool covers or latches that prevent children from entering your pool.

•Learning how to perform CPR. CPR is a great method that can help save the lives 

of children and adults who are at risk of drowning.

•Keeping children away from pool drains and other openings. One of the ways 

that children can die from a pool accident is becoming trapped around drains or 

pipes. To prevent your child from becoming trapped around an opening, you can 

install drain covers that comply with the federal safety standards.



Bike and walking safety
Another common summertime accident that injures children 

are bicycle and walking accidents. Stanford Children’s Health reports that there 

are 254,000 children who are injured and 100 children who are killed from bike-related 

accidents. Even though motorists should be aware of the presence of children, many 

drivers fail to notice until it is too late.

How can I protect my child from a bike accident?
Some of the actions that you can take to protect your child from a bike accident include:

•Making sure your child has a properly-fitted helmet. A helmet can prevent your child 

from suffering from a traumatic brain injury and serious head trauma.

•Teaching your children how to use hand signals when riding. When riding with your 

child, make sure that he or she obeys the rules of the road and knows the different hand 

signals to use.

•Wearing neon or bright clothing. One way to help make your child more visible is 

having them wear more noticeable clothing. Neon or bright colors can help make other 

drivers more aware of your child’s presence.

•Making sure your children ride on the sidewalk or designated trails. When riding 

together as a family, you want to make sure that your child is riding as far away from the 

traffic as possible. You also want to make sure that your child is also riding in the same 

direction as the traffic and riding on the right-hand side.

https://priceattorneys.com/personal-injury/bicycle-accidents/
https://priceattorneys.com/personal-injury/pedestrian-injuries/
https://www.stanfordchildrens.org/en/topic/default?id=accident-statistics-90-P02853
https://www.safekids.org/bike
https://priceattorneys.com/personal-injury/catastrophic-injuries/brain-injuries/


Heat and sports safety
Last but not least is one of the most common accidents that children can 

seriously get hurt from during the summer: playing outside in the heat. Sports 

like basketball, soccer, and football all require strenuous physical activity. 

Children also forget to stay hydrated while playing these sports. When 

children exert energy in hot environments without taking hydration breaks to 

cool down, it is hard on the body. This increases the chances of suffering from 

heat-related illnesses like a heat stroke, heat cramp, or dehydration.

How can I prevent my child from suffering from heat 

exhaustion?
To reduce the risk of your child suffering from a heat-related illness, some of 

the actions that you can take involve:

•Drinking large amounts of water throughout the day. Staying hydrated 

will cool your child’s body down and prevent your child from becoming 

thirsty.

•Taking consistent breaks while playing. It is important to remind your 

child to take necessary breaks to cool down.

•Wearing light or loose clothing. Wearing constricted clothing while it is 

humid can make your child uncomfortable.

•Playing in cool areas. If it is possible, try to play a sport in areas that 

provide additional shade.

https://www.chp.edu/injury-prevention/safety/water-and-sun/heat


Welcome to month of July!!!! July will be so much fun for the children. In this month, students will 
learn about fireworks and butterflies.

We will have real caterpillars in the classroom and watch them evolve into all their different stages 
until they become butterflies.

The weather is getting hot, please make sure that your children have suitable clothing to be outside. 
Also, you are more than welcome to send your child with their own water bottle. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CLASS OF 2022 WE WILL MISS YOU ALL DEARLY!

If you have any questions or concerns, always feel free to contact us!

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa

mailto:Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com


During the month of July, we will be talking about Summer!  Especially our love for the 

beach. We will learn about what makes a beach, what animals live on the beach and under 

the sea. We will discuss how do fish breathe? Where do they sleep? And how the ocean has 

different zones for different ocean creatures.  We will also be learning about how they 

communicate to each other. Along with learning about the different animals in the ocean 

the students will be able to nurture the new class pet. We will be adding a fish into our 

classroom setting. Each child will have a better understanding of how the animals live 

underneath the water. We will continue to have our focus each week with a new letter, 

color, number, and shape. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CLASS OF 2022 WE WILL MISS YOU ALL DEARLY!

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!

mailto:Carina@toddlertownevanston.com


How exciting, we are in the month of July! 

For the month of June, we covered routine and instructions, welcomed new friends into our classroom and 

enjoyed the weather by having some fun outdoor activities. 

For the month of July, the Chipmunks will be working on Summertime fun.  This includes teaching them things 

about the outdoors, water, and safety.  As well as practicing clean up after ourselves and sharing with ALL of our friends. 

We will be exploring the beach and all the cool things we see. We will focus more on what activities and games we can do 

outside. if  mother nature permits, We will have more outdoor activities and crafts. Stay tuned for more information!

FRIENDLY REMINDER TO ALL PARENTS

Please make sure to keep all toys at home. As they are creating too many distractions in the classroom.

If you have any questions or suggestions for this month of July, please feel free to contact us.

Ms. Jaz or Ms. Reina at 847-475-1467 ext. 13 or via email at Jaz@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Reina@toddlertownevanston.com also through the ProCare Engagement app

Thank you,

Ms. Jaz and Ms. Reina

mailto:Jaz@toddlertownevanston.com
mailto:Reina@toddlertownevanston.com


847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Hooray July is here!!!!

We are super excited for this new month of July, there are so many things to look forward to. We 

cannot say goodbye to the month of June without a little recap. The month of June was super 

awesome, children had lots of fun talking about colors, shapes and learned how to express our 

feelings. We also learned about the life cycle of a butterfly! We noticed that the butterfly goes 

through 5 stages: Eggs, caterpillar, Chrysalis (pupa), Emerging Butterfly and Adult Butterfly. The 

children made beautiful Fathers’ Day card to honor our hardworking fathers.

For this new month of July, we will continue learning about summer and we will have a lot of 

summer activities and enjoy this warm weather to the fullest. Please stay tuned!!

HAPPY SUMMER!!!!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail Ms. Norma  at Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or Ms. Rebecca at Rebecca@toddlertownevanston.com

or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 16.

Thank you all again,

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Rebecca

mailto:Norma@toddlertownevanston.com
mailto:Rebecca@toddlertownevanston.com

